
Northwest Iowa Community College hosts informational meetings about their 
new flexible Business Degree Program 

 
Are you a working adult with many responsibilities, but still know that going back to school to 
get your degree would be the right choice for you and your family?  Check into Northwest Iowa 
Community College’s Business Management Program, B-CAP, a program designed to fit your 
schedule and busy lifestyle! 
 
How does it work?  Classes are broken down into 5 week sessions and meet one evening a week.  
The tuition rate is locked in for three years for students enrolled in the B-Cap Program.  The 
meeting time and location of NCC’s B-CAP program will be established based upon needs of 
participants who enroll in the program  
 
Tony Chavez, NCC student, stated, “I went to NCC to get my degree, I started college when I 
graduated from high school, but family needs came first.  Now I have the opportunity to finish.  
My post secondary education is very important to me personally, so that I can be a role model for 
my children and so that I can earn a better living for my family.” 
 
John Sage, NCC graduate, said about going back to school, “I chose to go back to school to 
make a better life for my family.  I would tell anyone thinking about going back to college that 
it’s never too late to start again.” 
 
Come and go informational meetings will be held over the next couple of weeks. 

• Monday, September 18th, 5:00-6:00 p.m., Sibley, High School, IMC Room 
• Tuesday, September 19th, 7:00-8:00 p.m., Rock Rapids, Pizza Ranch 
• Wednesday, September 20th, 5:00-6:00 p.m. and 7:00-8:00 p.m., Sheldon, NCC Room 

122A 
• Monday, September 25th, 4:00-6:00 p.m., Sioux Center, Centre Mall 
• Wednesday, September 27th, 5:00-6:00 p.m. and 7:00-8:00 p.m., Orange City, Library 

 
For more information contact Rhonda Pennings at rpennings@nwicc.edu or Kathy Brock at 
kbrock@nwicc.edu or call 1-800-352-4907. 

603 West Park Street 
Sheldon, Iowa  51201 
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